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To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to confirm that the following programme has been reviewed in 2020 and found to meet 

the WFOT Minimum Standards for the Education of Occupational Therapists 2016 and is therefore 

considered WFOT approved: 

 

 and Sport  

 

This programme is next due for review in 2025. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Ritchard Ledgerd      

Executive Director  

World Federation of Occupational Therapists  

RE |  , National University of Ukraine on Physical Education and Sport 

  

9th February 2021 

 


